
February 11th– The 100th day of school. Have your child bring in a collection of 100. 

February 13th– Valentine’s Day Celebration and Pajama Day 

February 18th– Bret’s 4th Birthday 

 

 

February 14th– Teacher Inservice-School Closed 

February 17th– President’s Day– School Closed 

 

Dear Families, 

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day and Pajama Day on Thursday, February 

13th. The children will be making bags during class the week prior, to collect valentine cards in 

on the 13th. If you would like your child to participate, please send cards for 24 students and 2 

teachers. Have your child address the card, To: You, From: your child’s name. If your child is 

not a strong writer, have them do a few each night or use a highlighter pen they can trace over 

so they are doing the writing themselves. You are welcome to add extra treats to be sent 

home with the cards, if you wish. The children are excited to receive bubbles or stickers if you 

feel the need to add a little something extra. The children will bring their Valentine bags home 

where you can admire their valentines together with them. Additionally, if you would like your 

child to come to school in pajamas, please make sure they will be able to wear their snow gear 

over their pajamas, as we will still be going outside, weather permissible. Thank you.     

Sincerely, Ms. CJ  

February Themes: 

Dental Health 

U.S. Presidents     

The 100th Day of School-Bring in a collection of 100 items.   
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


